
LOOKING 

AHEAD 

Welcome Guests!  We’re so glad you’re here!  
Please fill out a Visitor Card from the back of the pew and place it in 
the offering bucket as you leave today. Also, please stop by the foyer  
on your way out to receive our special “Visitor Gift” today! 

Tithes and Offerings: 

A bucket is available at the back door for tithes and offerings. 

Thank you for  your faithfulness. 

In order to reduce personal contact, we will continue  
not passing the plate for the offering. A bucket will be  

available at the back door. Thank you for your faithfulness.  

Tithes and Offerings: 

A bucket is available at the back door for tithes and  
offerings.  Thank you for your faithfulness. 

“From the end of the earth will I cry unto 
thee, when my heart is overwhelmed:   

lead me to the rock that is higher than I.”  
Psalm 61:2 

Welcome to 
Holly Spring Friends Meeting 

January 26th, 2025 

   
Church Office: 336-879-3136 

Email: hollyspring@rtmc.net    Website: www.hollyspring.org 

What’s Happening This Week 
 
Today     6:00 pm     All Committee Day 
 
Monday    7: 00 pm Ramseur Food Pantry Meeting
                                             at Jordan Memorial 
      
Wednesday      6:30 pm     Wednesday Small Groups 
 
Saturday     5:30 pm     Quaker Men’s Fish Fry      

A report is due from the House & Grounds Committee.  

                        March 1       -   AFCM Spring Conference 

                          March 2-5    -   Church Revival 

                          March 15     -    Wild Game Dinner 

NEW WED NIGHT STUDY - JOB 

Beginning this Wednesday, we will begin studying the 
book of Job in Adult Bible Study.  The book of Job  

explores the issues of human suffering & why bad things 
happen to  good people. It also addresses human  

responses to pain & suffering along with  
the sovereignty of God.  

Come join us! 

Prelude and Centering Down 
 
Prayer 
 
Welcome, Announcements & Birthdays 
 
Opening Praise “Here I Am to Worship” 
 
Children’s Story 
       
Prayer Concerns 
 
Choir 
 
Special Music 
 
Baby Dedication  -  Case Moore 
 
Open Worship 
 
Message 
 
Benediction Membership Classes 

We will have 4 classes for new members beginning on  
Sunday Feb. 2 thru Feb. 23. The classes will be  

from 10:00-10:45am during Sunday School in the  
Willing Workers classroom.    

If you are interested in becoming a member or in finding out  
more about membership, please let Pastor Todd know by Jan 29. 

                  Holly Spring All-Committee Day 
             TODAY@ 6pm       

                     All Committee members should make every    
                       effort to be at this very important meeting  
   to begin the new year. Committee Notebooks should be  
    given to new chairpersons and brought to this meeting. 

Wednesday Evening Small Groups  
6:30-7:30 pm 

 -Adult Bible Study - meets in Willing Workers Classroom 
                    (Pastor Todd Brown will lead a time of  

                            Study in the book of Job) 
      -Youth Meeting - meets in Basement  
      -Camp J.O.Y. - Ages 3 & Up meets in Family Life Center 

Paper Directories are Ready! 

Copies of our 2025 Church Directories are available for pick-up 
in the foyer.  Take a Packet to add to your Holly Spring  

3-ring binder.  Notebooks are available for those who need one.   
 

It’s  
Free! 

 

Quaker Men’s Fish Fry 
A time of good food and  

good fellowship Saturday February 1st, 5:30pm,  
in the Family Life Center, and there is no cost! 

Open to all men of the church  
and feel free to invite a friend. 

Please RSVP to Brad Moore by January 29th 
at 336-213-0447 (call or text). 

 

SOUPER BOWL SUNDAY—LUNCH & DESSERT AUCTION  

Join us for lunch on Sunday, February 9th, in the FLC  
following morning worship.  Soup and Sandwiches will  

be served with your donation and there will be  
a silent auction for homemade desserts to take home. 

All proceeds will go to  
the Children’s Playground at Holly Spring Park.   

Note:  If you would like to donate a homemade dessert for 
the auction, please contact Judy Smith or Linda York. 

“Young at Heart” Valentine’s Banquet 
Sunday, February 16th, at 12:30pm in the FLC 

For all of those 55 & Older, please join us   
following worship service for lunch  
 and a time of fun and fellowship!  

Don’t forget to wear your red! 
Please RSVP by TUESDAY, Feb. 11h by signing up on the 

sheet in the foyer or by calling the church office. 
(336-879-3136)  

Estella Sage Allen 
 Born to William & Miranda Allen 

January 22, 2025 
7lbs   ·   21.5 in long 

mailto:hollyspring@rtmc.net
http://www.hollyspring.org
callto:336-213-0447


PRAYER CONCERNS 

 

SENIOR PASTOR  ................................................................................. Todd Brown 
336.318.5131 (cell) 

336.879.8388 (home) 
  

YOUTH INTERN ......................................................................... Anna Leigh Brown 
     336.708.8611 (cell) 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR…………………………………………..Jenny Campbell 
336.682.6007 (cell) 

336.498.6798 (home) 
CLERK OF MONTHLY MEETING ....................... Joe Allen: 336.879.2046 (home) 
CLERK OF MINISTRY & COUNSEL .........................Mike Cox: 336.953.6604 (cell) 
SECRETARY ..................................................................................... Brenda Kilby 
      Secretary Office Hours:                      Tuesday       9:00am - 2:00pm 

                       Wednesday/Thursday    9: 00am - 3:00pm        

Facility Reservations: 
 If anyone needs to reserve any of the church facilities or the van,  please call  
or email the secretary with the dates and times. 

Bulletin Announcements/Reservations 
All announcements for the bulletin should be called or emailed to  
the church office by Wednesday morning of each week.  

Lawrence Albright Belinda Drews Lurlene Millikan 

Ann Allen Kenny Garner James Moore 

Cherri Allen Chris Goins Todd Oldham 

Christine Allen Rita Hauss Helen Pike 

Melvin Allen Annarae Hodgin Diane Pugh 

Gracie Beck Donna Howell Harry Reynolds 

Bonnie Bishop David Jackson Carol Robbins 

Anita Brady Martha Johnson Wade Robbins 

Wiley Brady Joyce Maness Barbara Rush 

Marcella Brittain Samantha Maness Danny Staley Family 

Amy Brown Mary Marley Jeff Trogdon 

Brad Byers Leonard McNeil Jessie Vestal Family 

Mildred Byrd Glynda McNeill Mary West 

Dwayne Caviness Christina Messer Michael Wiggins 

Mike Crotts Bobby Millikan Robin Williams 

   

 TODAY NEXT SUNDAY 

GREETERS William & Miranda Allen Kenny & Pat Thrower 

FLOWERS   

CHILDREN’S STORY Emily Moore Children’s Church 

NURSERY Paula Allen Kinzie & Stephen Brown 

SAFETY TEAM Heather Greene & 
Johnny Henson 

Stevie Allen &  
Winford Reeder 

OFFERINGS GENERAL FUND PARK  MINISTRY 

Last Sunday $2,785.00  $0.00  
Weekly Budget Req. $4,760.38  $192.31  

Weekly Variance ($1,975.38) ($192.31) 
Year-to-Date (Y-T-D) $9,536.00  $190.00  
Y-T-D Budget Req. $14,281.15  $576.92  

Y-T-D Variance ($4,745.15) ($386.92) 

        STEWARDSHIP REPORT FOR 
         January 19th, 2024 

Sunday School Attendance - 31 

 Visitors - 4 

 Offering - $30 

Worship Attendance - 83 

Rachel Church (Joe & Phyllis Allen’s granddaughter) is in Kazakhstan 

for a missions internship.  

Nursing Home and Assisted Living Residents 
Mildred Byrd Brookdale Assisted Living, High Point, NC 
Gary Cox Crossroads of Asheboro 
 

National Concerns 
 Government Leaders 
 Russia/Ukraine Crisis 
 Prayers for China 
 Spiritual life and health of our nation,  
      leaders and military families 
 Israel/Middle East/North Korea 
 Persecuted Christians Worldwide 
 

Ministries & Missions 

 Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries  
 Bob & Hope Carter, Missionaries 
 Hunter & Emma Curtis, Church Plant in Alabama 
 Greater Piedmont Adult & Teen Challenge 
 Grace Haven Christian Children’s Home, Siler City 

 Your Choices Randolph, Asheboro 


